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 January 1, 2014 
 
 REGARDING: INSURANCE OFFICE VISITS 
 
  

 As of January 1, 2014, Lahiri Plastic Surgery will  no      
 longer file claims with your insurance company 
 for office visits, only. 
 

You will be responsible for the office visit at time of service.  
        
 
 
 
  

1. A receipt will be provided for you to send to your insurance  
              company for direct reimbursement to you. 
   

  
 

2. You will receive an EOB (explanation of benefits) with        
reimbursement (if due). If any discrepancy, please contact our 
office. 

   
  
 
 Signature:                                                                                                     Date:                                                                    


